
January 21, 2020 

RE: HB746 

 

Honorable Members of the House Appropriations Committee,  

My name is Maria Bruno, and I am community member in Montgomery County, Maryland.   As 

a community member and recent social work graduate my focus is on finding ways to serve the 

vulnerable population in our community.   

Throughout my experience with working with this population, I have seen how the lack of 

personal hygiene impacts the dignity and worth of an individual.  I fully support the bill before 

you regarding a mobile laundry truck.  This service would be beneficial addition to county 

resources and the state of Maryland.   

Often as a society we take for granted the everyday commodities.  This program would aid the 

community with an opportunity to improve the lives of the vulnerable population.   

I urge a favorable report on HB746. Thank you.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

Maria J Bruno 

3710 Underwood Street  

Chevy Chase, MD 20815 


